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The Journal of Ergonomics is an international prominent open access journal which publishes articles globally in the 
prime field of Occupational Health and Safety, Work Related Disorders, Driver Safety, Applied Ergonomics, 
Musculoskeletal Disorders. 

For the last 10 years, published papers have undergone rigorous peer review process. Journal of Ergonomics will always 
be grateful for the immense support given by outstanding Editorial Board Members. Generally, Editorial Board is 
formed by members who are having vast knowledge in the field of ergonomics and related areas. 

We provide a rapid turn-around time possible for peer reviewing and publishing the article online and to disseminate 
the articles freely for research, teaching and reference purposes. With the continuous help of editorial board members, 
dedicated reviewers, potential authors and active management team, Journal of Ergonomics has successfully published 
306 articles till date.  

We always followed the suggestions given by our experts. The strategies which were applied in 2020 are listed below. 

 Sent call for papers for the eminent in the field. 

 Maintaining the frequency of articles. 

 Promoted our journal on every social platform like Twitter, LinkedIn, Facebook, blogs etc. 

 Approaching potential reviewers for the call for papers. 

 Approaching universities through mails. 

It gives me an immense pleasure to inform all the aspiring researchers that we are coming up with the series of special 
issues devoted to topics of particular interest and importance in ergonomics and related disciplines. This is an exciting 
opportunity and a perfect platform for the aspiring researchers to share their scientific knowledge in the form of 
manuscript. We welcome you to submit your valuable manuscripts and enjoy a pleasant experience while working with 
our editorial staff. We will promise that, we will continuously make an effort for the development of the journal in 
order to satisfy author and readers. 
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